
From: Robert Martin
To: Ron Davidson
Cc: Jennifer Burnett
Subject: Re: Public Notice & Request for Comments - Applications Z-18-22 Estate of M McCrabb
Date: January 13, 2023 2:11:47 PM
Attachments:

Hi friends, 
Dr Fitzgerald reviewed the files and property and I can confirm that it will require arch assessment. This is the case based on the (limited) ministry criteria that must be applied. We would accept an archaeological condition in the meantime 
All best
Rob 

Sent from my iPhone
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